
   DAN & COMPANY STUDIOS 

  OCTOBER NEWSLETTER 
 

Welcome to our first newsletter for the 2019-20 Season! Please read for very important dates and                
information! 

***IMPORTANT SAFETY MESSAGE!! The curb in front of Studio is not a parking or carpool lane.                
Dunwoody Police have warned us about this. This is extremely dangerous for the children exiting the                
studio and creates blindspots for kids crossing the street getting to their parents. It is a two lane                  
driving street, so students stepping out between two cars cannot see or be seen by oncoming traffic.                 
Please park in the parking lot to come in and get your child or carpool. Please help us to control this!  

**If you have later classes after our business hours end at 7:00, please put checks in the “Tuition 
Drop Box” on the wall behind the desk, or use our online portal to check your balances or make 
payments. We will also continue responding to emails even after business hours if you have any 
questions.  

Payments: Tuition is due the 1​st​ of each month, and those enrolled in autopay will run that 
day.Anyone not enrolled in autopay will be responsible for checking the online portal for balances 
and either paying online or by check by the 10th. Late fees are assessed electronically after the 10​th​, 
and cannot be reversed.** Classes are excused for sickness and Religious holidays. We do not 
deduct for classes missed. You may make up classes you miss in another class.  

Reminder: There is a 30 day written email notice required to withdraw from a class. 

Always remember to email us with ANY questions you may have at dunwoodydance@gmail.com 

 

 

 

 

 



         Holidays and Calendar Dates 

Please read through the following information and dates and mark your calendars!  

***We observe Dekalb County School Calendar for most Holidays and all inclement weather 
closings! Check below for our list of holidays. 

We will be having our Thursday classes during Fall break since we will not be having classes on 
Thursday, Oct 31st (Halloween). Halloween Dress Up Week is one of our fun traditions, and the kids 
LOVE to dress up for class! Any costume will do, as long as they can dance in it! This will happen the 
week of Halloween, (Mon-Wed) Oct. 28-30, including the parties in class. Thursday classes will dress 
up the week before on the 24th, since we do not have classes on actual Halloween night!  

 

Recital Costume Fees Due: November 15th.  

Recital Fees Due December 15th ** There will be an option to pay both of these on our online portal, 
or an option to pay by check made out to Dan & Company. 

Thanksgiving Holidays: Closed November 25 - 29. Classes resume Monday, Dec. 2nd.  

Winter Break: Last day of classes: Wednesday, Dec. 23- 
Jan. 3rd. Classes will resume Monday, Jan. 6, 2020 

****We WILL have Classes Monday, Jan. 20, 2020 (MLK 
Day)  

President’s Day: February 17, 2020 we will be Closed. Classes resume 
Tues. Feb. 18 

Atlanta Jazz Theatre 50th Anniversary Spring Dance Concert for 
our AJT Company Dancers: March 19-21, 2020 

Spring Break: Closed April 6-10, 2020   Classes resume Monday, 
April 13, 2020 

2020 Spring Recital Dates! May 16-17 at  “Rialto Center for the Arts” 
-Times TBA  

 


